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Launch of the 2nd professional development group 
 made up of your peers! 

 
 
 

Following this year’s earlier success, the Quebec Chapter Board of Directors of Financial Executives 
International Canada (FEI Canada) is proud to announce the launch of a 2nd professional 
development circle in January 2018. 
  
Why should you join a professional development circle?  

• To benefit from the feedback of an advisory group that is made up of your peers whom all 
work in various domains. (N.B. For FEI Canada members only);  

• A gateway to interact confidentially on real issues between senior financial executives; 
• To experience an environment where you can learn form from one another and develop your 

professional skills;  
• To reflect upon your approach and priorities with the support of your peers. 

What is a professional development circle?  

• A small group made up of 6 to 8 members;  
• One three-hour meeting per month (except July and August); 
• The members of the circle designate one moderator for the year. Note that a professional 

moderator will be made available to the group for the first-few meetings.  

A proven formula!  
To ensure the success and sustainability of this initiative, we will base ourselves on a proven 
formula that has been used by business executives for many years. In addition, we will have 
the support of a professional in the field for the first-few meetings of this pilot group. We are 
convinced that this type of get-together will please you and will allow you to forge privileged 
relationships with your FEI Canada colleagues. 

 
How to express your interest? 
 
Do you have an interest in this proven formula and would like to join a group? Do not delay 
and express your interest today!  
 

Please send an e-mail to Ms. Monica Rocheleau at quebec@feicanada.org before December 
19, 2017, attaching a brief summary of your professional profile.  
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(Include last name, first name, title within your company, company, size of your business, 
number of employees, phone number and e-mail). 
 
We will contact selected candidates for this first cohort in the coming weeks. Depending on 
demand, additional cohorts may be formed.  

  
Proposed date for the group’s first meeting 
 

We will host the first meeting in downtown Montreal with a professional moderator in January 
2018. A specific date will be determined taking into account the group’s availability. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Monica Rocheleau, Quebec Chapter 
General Manager at 514 695-9196. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brian Cosgrove 
FEI Canada's Quebec Chapter Board of Directors, responsible for the Professional development 
Circle initiative. 
	


